
Hello, 

 

I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project. Thank you for the opportunity to provide my 

feedback as part of the National Environmental Policy Act. I feel that this project would be a great 

asset to our community in providing jobs and environmental improvements. I live in Council for 

almost 6 years and have grown up in Idaho all my life. 

 

If the Stibnite Gold Project goes into production, Idaho would see a huge economic benefit. Midas 

Gold plans to invest $1 billion in the state, contribute $86 million in state and local taxes and make 

improvements to roads and power grid near the site. The company has also made a pledge to hire 

locally whenever possible and plans to provide around 1,000 jobs for Idahoans throughout the life of 

the project. Midas Gold salaries will be approximately two times higher than the local salary. It is 

impossible to ignore the positive trickledown effect an investment of this size would have on our 

community and economy. 

 

As the U.S. Forest Service and other state and federal agencies review the proposed plan and 

determine the course of action, I encourage you to consider and appropriately weigh the positive 

benefits Midas Gold will have on Idaho. Alternative Two truly is a win-win opportunity for Idahoans 

and the environment. 

 

Thanks Again, 

 

Mitch Blanton 

 

 

Name: Howard Mitchell Blanton 


